From:
Sloan, Mitchell
To:
brettgooley@illawarrahealth.com.au; 
cc:
maureenm@illawarrahealth.com.au; Fiumara, Carly; 
Subject:
NSW-MA-019 - Illawarra International Health Precinct, NSW (north of Illawarra Airport).
Date:
Tuesday, 13 October 2009 11:51:38 AM 


Dear Dr Gooley 
I refer to your request for Airservices assessment of the Illawarra International Health Precinct, NSW (north of Wollongong/Illawarra Airport). 
At a maximum height of 73.6m (241.5ft) Australian Height Datum (AHD), the proposed development will not affect any sector or circling, nor any approach or departure from Illawarra Airport. 
This development will not impact on Precision/Non-Precision Nav Aids, HF/VHF Comms, A-SMGCS, Radar, PRM or Satellite/Links. 
Please advise if you wish to discuss any part of our technical clearance. 
Regards 
Mitch Sloan
____________________________________________
Senior Adviser
Airport Relations
Phone: (02) 62684410
Mobile: 0408 994410
